
Parents/guardians, students, educators, and organizations have the 
opportunity to provide feedback on the education system in Ontario.

By participating in the Consultation: Education in Ontario, you will be 
asked to share your thoughts on seven key consultation areas including 
standardized testing, the Health and Physical Education curriculum, 
financial literacy, and science, technology, engineering and math 
(STEM).

The overall goal of the education consultation is to prepare Ontario 
students for success, improve their academic achievement, and equip 
them with the tools needed to enter the working world.

You can participate by sharing your views in an open submission, an 
online survey, or participating in a telephone town hall.

Consultation: Education in Ontario closes December 15, 2018. For 
more information, visit https://www.ontario.ca/page/for-the-parents.

Provide feedback  
on the education system  
in Ontario

Watch this short promotional video 
about the education consultation from 
the Government of Ontario.

https://registration.fortheparents.ca/
https://www.ontario.ca/page/for-the-parents
https://youtu.be/FG_1a-fRM6o
https://youtu.be/FG_1a-fRM6o

